
Dear Board of Supervisors, 

I am writing to strongly and adamantly object to the “backdoor attempt” to change regulations on cannabis use and 

cultivation in neighborhoods Supervisors Haschak and Williams are proposing.  

 

The current regulations on setbacks, restrictions on use and cultivation, etc. were discussed and thoughtfully carried 

out in an attempt to create a fair and equitable situation for all. An attempt to undermine this and create intolerable 

situations for neighbors is a disaster in the making. Nothing good can come of it. The need for these changes is 

questionable. It has the potential for great animosity and hostility among neighbors.  

Respectfully, 

Laura Levin 

 


